
 
Hello, 

  

My husband and I are grateful to be on the Oregon Tax Deferred 

Program for our Reverse 

Mortgage. We understand that there is to be a vote on bill 

number HB4148 this coming Tuesday, February 4, 2014 to return to 

simple interest, rather than compound interest. 

Our annual taxes are nearly $4000.00 now. That is on a small 1500 

square foot house.  

  

We cannot afford to sell our home because of the real estate drop 

and with the taxes, as they are, our tax bill just keeps accumulating 

that much faster. Even if we were able to sell in the future, it 

still would certainly leave us with less money to try and live on.   

We are on Social Security only, with no other means of any other 

financial support. 

We are slowly losing ground each year as our taxes go up along with 

the interest. At least, with returning to simple interest, we won't have 

such a high balance that would eat up the rest of any profit we 

might make, if we were to be able to sell. 

  

We are hopeful that you all will put yourselves in our shoes. 

Unfortunately, life doesn't always turn out the way we plan for 

and we certainly didn't ever imagine ourselves being in this kind of 

situation in our Senior years .    

  

Thanks you for your kind consideration. 

  

Ed and Lynda Emery 

Members of Alliance of Vulnerable Home Owners AssociationBill 

  

 

http://www.incredimail.com/app/?tag=display_picture_click_me_re&lang=9&version=6295181&setup_id=7&aff_id=54858&addon=IncrediMail&upn=7cedd229-014b-4e0b-b1df-ca463c57dee5&app_test_id=0
http://www.incredimail.com/?id=621159&did=10501&ppd=2820,201206281812,9,1,603980710239463420&rui=141099836&app_test_id=0&sd=20140130

